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YOUR FILE SUBJECT

5008-B 21-13 D.H.82C aircraft CF-BUM

TORONTO Ontario March 8, 1949
UR FILI

5008-B21-13

A47S73

Attention Superintendent of Air. Regulfltjsa

TRANSPORT-RECBRût
Director of Air Services, 
Department of Traneport, 
Ottawa, Ontario,

MAF 1C

1, We have been advised by Mr. J.C. Leggat of Leggat 
Aircraft, Toronto, that DH82C aircraft CF-BUM has been perma­
nently withdrawn from use.
2e Certificate of Registration 713 and Certificate of 
Airworthiness 7127 are, therefore, returned herewith.

Enel.

(D.W. Saunders),
District Inspector, Air Regulations, 

for J. R. Robertson,District Controller of Air Services, 
Toronto.
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